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Hannah Elliott

From: Lillian Weaver <LWeaver@livebsl.com>
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 7:45 AM
To: Plan
Subject: Comments for Record Number 217-25-000066-PLNG

Hello, 
 
On behalf of Hamilton Ranch, we would like to make a comment on the upcoming public hearing record 
number 217-25-000066-PLNG. 
 
Hamilton Ranch is located under the proposed 500 feet flight path.  While most of our property is exclusive 
farm use, the proposed flight path is over is over agricultural land that does have 5 family homes.  A low flight 
path will definitely raƩle windows and wake people up.  We ask if there are other flight paths through that 
area that will not affect homes and families, that the aircraŌ flight path would be adjusted to those alternate 
paths.  Thank you for your consideraƟon.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Lillian J. Weaver   
Executive Assistant-Office Manager 
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